
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Run out to North Norfolk 

The last BMGOC run of the season was a trip up to sunny North Norfolk for coffee, followed by lunch at the Village 

Inn at West Runton.  

! ΨƘŜŀŘǎ ǳǇΩ ŦǊƻƳ wŜƎ regarding the possibility of congestion in Wroxham meant a change of plan with an alternative 

ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ǾŜƴǳŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ !мпл ƴŜŀǊ bƻǊǿƛŎƘ !ƛǊǇƻǊǘ ŎƘƻǎŜƴΦ ¦ƴŦƻǊǘǳƴŀǘŜƭȅΣ WŜŦŦΣ wƛŎƘŀǊŘ ŀƴŘ tŜƴƴȅ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ 

email informing them of the change and wondered where everyone had got to as they sat patiently in the Roys of 

Wroxham car park! Luckily Jeff had his sat-nav in his car and they were soon on their way to our first stop at the 

Wiveton Hall Cafe near Blakeney.  The cafe has featured in the BBC TV series Normal For Norfolk, which follows the 

owner, eccentric gentleman farmer Desmond MacCarthy, as he struggles to keep his 17th century manor home 

afloatΦ ¦ƴŦƻǊǘǳƴŀǘŜƭȅΣ 5ŜǎƳƻƴŘ ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ǿƘŜƴ ǿŜ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻŦŦŜŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŀƪŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōǊƛƎƘǘƭȅ 

painted cafe.  

It was then a short drive along the coast to Blakeney, for a walk down to the quay. The nice weather had brought out 

the visitors and it was good to see the village bustling.  
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We then headed back to the cars for the pleasant drive along the coast from Blakeney to West Runton, passing 

through Cley next the Sea, Salthouse, Weybourne and Sheringham. The beer garden in the Village Inn was busy 

when we first got there but, we found a row of picnic benches together without resorting to the usual BMGOC 

strategy of moving furniture around. The food soon arrived and we had a very enjoyable meal al fresco. 

Many thanks go to David for organising an enjoyable run out.    

September Club Night Run - The Plough Inn, Blundeston - review by David Johnson 

 
With a number of members being on holiday in early September it was still great to have 12 cars 
arrive at Morrison's car park . 
 
7Å ËÎÅ× ×Å ×ÅÒÅ ÉÎ ÇÏÏÄ ÈÁÎÄÓ ÏÎ ÓÅÅÉÎÇ Á ÓÉÇÎ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÈÅÌÄ ÈÉÇÈ ÁÂÏÖÅ -ÁÒËȭÓ '4 ÓÁÙÉÎÇ Ȱ&/,,/7 
53ȱ - thanks to Charlotte's guidance. Off we set along what can only be described as MG roads (grass 
up the middle in places) everyone was brought to almost a standstill while a family of partridges 
ambled down the middle of a road before taking off into a nearby field. 
 
Everyone enjoyed yet another 20 mile scenic route 
planned by Mark, Bev and Charlotte, at the end of 
which we all enjoyed substantial meals at The 
Plough Inn, Blundeston. 
 
At least rain held off until we said our farewells 
after an excellent meal. 
 
Thanks to everyone who turned up for this final 
summer run out. 
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 New Yearôs Day Run 2019 

I know itôs a little way off but the 2019 New Yearôs Day Run will be to the Old Ram Coaching Inn at Tivetshall St Mary. A 2 course 

meal with tea or coffee will be £20 per head. Please give menu choices, with a £5 per head deposit, to David before 12th 

December. The meeting point etc. will be confirmed nearer the date. 

Mains: 

Steak and Ale Pie with herb mash, buttered vegetables and gravy 

Pork and Apple Suet Pudding with sage crust served with Duchess potatoes, with buttered vegetables and 

cider gravy 

Luxurious Fish Pie served with buttered vegetables or a side salad 

Wild Mushroom and Chestnut filo parcel with wholegrain mustard cream, braised red cabbage and new 

potatoes 

Desserts: 

Homemade Chocolate Brownie with vanilla ice-cream 

Winter Berry cheesecake 

Spotted Dick with custard 

Ice-cream or Sorbet selection 

 

  FFOORRTTHHCCOOMMIINNGG  EEVVEENNTTSS  

October 3rd........................ Club Night - Bridge Inn, Acle 

November 7th.................... Club Night - Bridge Inn, Acle - Quiz night organised by Carol 

November 9th-11th............ NEC Classic Car Show 

December 5th.................... Broadland MGOC Christmas Meal 

January 1st........................ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ wǳƴ - The Old Ram, Tivetshall St Mary 

February 6th...................... Club Night - Bridge Inn - Unwanted Christmas Present Raffle 

 

October Club Night, Bridge Inn, Acle  
 
The October club night sees us return to the Bridge Inn at Acle for the autumn and winter months. 

You may wish to note that Phil and Vanessa are running their 2 meals for £12 deal again this year 

should you wish to eat before the meeting (orders must be placed before 7.00pm).  



Classic and Sports Cars by the Lake, Hall Farm, Fornham St Martin  
 
There was another good turnout of members for the Classic and Sports Cars by the Lake event.  
 
The organisers had made some changes to the entrance arrangements so things moved freely and there was only a little queuing 
to get in. 
 
There were over 700 entries which took some time to look around and the organisers say 5000 visitors came to the event. Cars 
ranged from pre war saloons to the latest supercars 
 
Many thanks go to David for organising the BMGOC entry. 

 

 


